
 

REMINDER 
Ashmole Primary 

School is a 
NUT FREE school! 

 
Please do not send your child to 
school with any nuts or products 
containing nuts such as peanut 
butter as we have children in school 
who suffer from potentially life 
threatening anaphylaxis if they come 
into contact with nuts. 
 

Thank you. 


